Weekly Newsletter - 08/07/2022

Dear Parents,

It's been another amazing week at Star Primary school. We have been singing at the Velodrome - well done to Year 5 on a brilliant performance in a fantastic venue. I couldn't be more proud of each and everyone of our year 6 pupils. They have worked incredibly hard throughout the year and this is reflected in our KS2 data. I simply cannot wait to see their leavers assembly and reflect on their journey through primary school.

The end of term is rapidly approaching and your children will be meeting their new teachers on Wednesday, the 13th. There is lots of excitement but a few worries too, please talk to your child about transitioning to their new year group. We look forward to seeing all nursery parents at their graduation. Rainbow club, along with all other clubs will end on Thursday, 14th July. Lastly, enjoy the lovely weather and stay safe in the sunshine. Have a lovely weekend.

Best wishes, Ms Von

Festival of Youth

Our Year 5 children have learned how to sing lots of different styles of music for the Newham Festival of Youth. One of the songs, "Our East London Home," was partially written by our Year 6 children last year. On Wednesday afternoon, they performed at the Velodrome as true shining stars! The performance celebrated passing the torch of our Olympic Legacy onto the next generation. We are so proud of Year 5's fantastic performance and look forward to sharing the link to watch the show with parents in the future.







Fundraising Achievement

Last term, our Pupil Leaders raised over £600 by organising a cake sale in the playground. The money raised was donated to Caritas Charter House a charity for the homeless in Canning Town.

Today some of our Rights Ambassadors and School Councillors had the pleasure of meeting the CEO and manager of Caritas Charter House to present the cheque. What a proud moment for all involved Well done!





Nursery Sports Day

On Tuesday our nursery children took part in their sports day. They all did so well and wore their medals with pride at the end.

Thank you to all the parents who were able to come and support your child.







Year Six SATs



On Tuesday we received our Year Six SATs results. We are incredibly proud of every child's achievements.

These results will be shared with you along with your child's end of year report on Monday 18th July.

Important Dates:



Monday 11th July - Festival of Voices Wednesday 13th July - Meet the Teacher Wednesday 13th July - Year Six Leavers Ceremony

Thursday 14th July - Nursery Graduation Monday 18th July - Star Summer Concert 1pm Wednesday 20th July - School closes -12:00pm